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From: TODAYISDAYONE@GMAIL.COM

Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2010 12:02 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Public Comment Form

Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by
(TODAYISDAYONE@GMAIL.COM) on Thursday, February 25, 2010 at 12:01:44

commenter_subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

commenter_comments:
Please do not pass the new

regulation as it gives unfair advantage to those
trading in foreign markets at 400:1 we are only
trading at 100:1 and are properly managing this
margin. There is no good reason to change the laws.
Let the trader decide how much margin to use . It
is extremely well explained at all the us
brokerages for all to understand.

This new regulation will keep those of us who are
trying to get ahead from succeeding.

Sincerly,

Emilio Alvarez
commenter_name: Emilio Alvarez
commenter_withhold_address_on: ON
commenter_address1: 6596 sw 63 terrace
commenter_city: miami
commenter_state: fl
commenter_zip: 33143

commenter_phone: 305-305-2013



